
John Brumby on the Victoria's Multicultural 
Policy 
 
The Premier of Victoria John Brumby called on all Victorians to have 
their say on the Victoria’s multicultural policy by providing feedback 
on a new discussion paper launched in August 2008 
 
http://www.premier.vic.gov.au/newsroom/brumby-help-shape-
victorias-multicultural-policy.html 
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